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Traffic Alert: Nighttime Lane Closures on Isle of Palms Connector 
Project Plan: TST-2022-Resurfacing-Plan.pdf (charlestonctc.org) 
 
Charleston County Public Works will begin pavement resurfacing on the Isle of Palms Connector from Sunday, March 5 
to Friday, March 10, weather permitting. The operation will be conducted from Rifle Range Road to the base of the 
bridge from 7:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. Periodic lane closures are required and traffic control will be on site throughout the 
construction zone. Drivers are asked to use caution while driving through the construction area. 
 
The road will be milled and resurfaced to install a new road striping plan to help alleviate traffic leaving Isle of Palms. For 
more information, please call Charleston County Public Works at 843-202-7600 or email roads@charlestoncounty.org. 
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